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FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

JULY 16, 2017

THOUGHTS FROM OUR PASTOR 

+ My dear parish family: 
 

Thank you for such a warm welcome after all the Masses last 

weekend! It was a great pleasure meeting so many of you, and I 

appreciated all your kind words and offers to help me to become 

better acquainted with Saint Elizabeth’s and Wyckoff.  
 

I realize that this is a time of adjustment for all of us, but at the 

same time, I know that God has caused our paths to cross for a 

reason. There is meaningful purpose in all He puts before us. I am 

excited and energized for our bright future together. There will be 

a lot for us to accomplish as a community, and I am looking 

forward to all of it. 
 

For this week’s column, I would simply encourage you to enjoy 

these summer days with your family and friends. The barbeque 

dinners, the afternoons at the pool, the tennis games, the bike rides, 

and the evening strolls are all good times to relax and to realize 

that we have so much to be grateful for in our lives. I am taking 

my own advice by enjoying each day of our new friendship 

together. I know there will be times when we will laugh, grieve, 

celebrate, and commemorate, but for now let us simply rejoice in 

fresh starts. May this new chapter of our lives be filled with grace 

and peace! 
 

Speaking of new chapters, let us all thank Father Andrew for his 

service here at Saint Elizabeth’s and let us support him with our 

prayers as he begins the next phase of his priesthood as parochial 

vicar at Saint Peter’s Church in River Edge. 
 

May our loving God continue to bless us always and in all ways! 

 

Your brother and friend in Christ, 

 
 

 

PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

FAREWELL FATHER ANDREW 
Please join us after the 5pm Mass on July 22

nd
 & after all the 

Masses on the 23
rd

 as we wish Father Andrew good luck and 

godspeed in his new ministry. Light refreshments will be served. 

 

ST. ELIZABETH’S PRAYER CHAIN 
Become a link in our prayer chain.  The prayer chain is 

a monthly listing of all who are in need of prayer. To 

place a name or intention on the prayer chain or to 

become a link, call the parish office at 201-891-1122.  St. 

Elizabeth would like to expand our prayer chain.  We currently 

have 37 links (parishioners) who are praying for the people and 

intentions on our prayer chain.  If you believe in the power of 

prayer to change hearts and lives, please join our prayer chain.  

The more links the stronger the chain. 

 

ST. MARTIN’S SOUP KITCHEN 
On Saturday, July 22

nd
, we will be serving hot 

dogs (all beef, please) with potato salad and 

macaroni salad.  If you can donate hot dogs and 

rolls, bananas and apples.  Call Jonathan Camilo at 

201-891-3262 or email him at jcamiolo@saintelizabetsh.org. It 

would be very helpful for planning if you could call by Tuesday, 

July18
th

.  Volunteers are needed to help serve this meal. 

 

OFFICE OF FAITH FORMATION 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION REGISTRATION is OPEN! 

Just a reminder to parents of 

K - 8
th

 graders for the fall of 2017 
We are still accepting registration for the fall. 

Note: classes are filled on a “first come, first 

served” basis.  Please consult our website 

www.saintelizabeths.org  under Faith Formation to for availability 

and for forms and more information. If your child’s grade level is 

completely booked on a given day, he/she will have to register on a 

day where there is space.  Home Study is available for Grade 3-6 

for a limited number of families.  Registration Forms are available 

online, in the church narthex and in the Parish Center. 
 

Help Needed for Fall 2017!!! 

“God doesn’t call the equipped, He equips the called.” 
 

Through our baptism, each one of us has been called to serve the 

Church, our faith family, in some way.  WE ARE IN NEED OF 

CATECHISTS, CO-CATECHISTS, AIDS, ACTIVITY 

COORDINATORS, and BABYSITTERS on Sunday from 9:10- 

10:15 AM and Mondays and Tuesdays during the hours of 4:00-

5:15 PM for Grades K-6.  We also need catechists for the Middle 

School program for Grades 7-8 on Monday nights from 7:00-8:30 

PM during the fall, winter and spring. Religious Education is a 

great opportunity to share your love of Christ, the stories of faith 

that have influenced you and inspire young Catholics.  Please 

prayerfully consider this ministry; if interested in serving please 

contact Jonathan Camiolo at 201-891-3262 ext. 225.  

 

ANGEL FUND 
Thank you for all your contributions and prayers.  As of June 30, 

we have received $42,325. Please help us get to our goal.  It is 

important to the students at Sacred Heart School. 

 

COME JOIN THE MUSIC MINISTRY 
We are ALWAYS looking for new members for the Festival, 

Contemporary and Children’s Choirs!! Text semm to 84576 to join 

us, or email Jay Brown at music@saintelizabeths.org.  

 

MAINTENANCE & REPAIRS 
During the month of August all facilities except the 

church, will be closed for repairs and maintenance.  This 

will enable us to be ready for September when all of our 

activities resume.  Thank you so much for your patience and 

cooperation.  
 

mailto:jcamiolo@saintelizabetsh.org
http://www.saintelizabeths.org/
mailto:music@saintelizabeths.org
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MORNINGS FOR MOMS FALL 2017 
Please join us for fellowship, prayer, and reflection 

over coffee (lots and lots of coffee!!), on Mondays, 

9:15-11:15am. Moms of all ages are invited and 

babysitting is provided for those with little ones. 

Our group socializes, reads the Gospel for the 

upcoming Sunday and discusses a relevant book that supports us as 

Catholic women, wives and mothers.  

We will start the year off reading “Getting Past Perfect” by Kate 

Wicker. “With honesty, humor and practical wisdom, Getting Past 

Perfect helps moms overcome Pinterest-inspired perfectionism by 

replacing their deepest fears and anxieties with a steady trust in 

God and the freedom to love authentically.” 

We hope you can join our amazing group of Moms! Come to all 

the meetings – or squeeze it in when you can! We’d love to have 

you as part of our welcoming circle however it best fits into your 

life.  Contact Jenica Purisima at jenicapurisima@gmail.com for 

specific meeting dates if you are interested.  

 
 

 ST. ELIZABETH’S ONLINE GIVING  
Online Giving is a direct payment program whereby 

your contribution is debited automatically from your 

checking, savings, Visa, MasterCard, Discover or American 

Express account into your church's bank account.  For additional 

information or if you need assistance with this program, please call 

Jack Polito at (201) 891-1122 ext. 202 or e-mail him at 

jpolito@saintelizabeths.org.  

 

ST. ELIZABETH SCHOOL  

GIFT CARD SALE 
Please stop by the school office to purchase your 

gift cards. It is an easy way to fund-raise for the 

school at no cost to you!  Cards that we would 

really like to sell include: 
$25 Dunkin Donuts  $50 Foodtown 

$100 Foodtown   $100 Whole Foods 

$50 ACME   $100 ACME 

$50 Shoprite   $100 Stop & Shop 

Additional cards and denominations are also available in the 

office.  SCRIP gift cards will be available for sale until the last day 

of school and even during the summer when the school office is 

open. Thank you! 

 

ST. ELIZABETH SCHOOL 
A NATIONAL BLUE RIBBON SCHOOL OF EXCELLENCE 

St. Elizabeth School is accepting enrollment in our PreK-3 year 

old and 4 year program. Half day and full day sessions still 

available for Pre-K students. We are also accepting enrollment for 

our full day Kindergarten program and some seats are still 

available in grades 1-6. Come, be part of our family! St. 

Elizabeth’s is a wonderful environment for your children to grow 

spiritually and academically. 

 

PIANO ACCOMPANIST NEEDED 

St. Elizabeth School is seeking a pianist to work with our music 

teacher for special programs throughout the school year (averaging 

one OR two times per month). If interested, please contact Karen 

Lewis, Principal at 201-891-1481 or klewis@sainte-school.org.   
 

 

“To everything there is a Season  

and a Time for every 
Purpose under heaven.” 

Ecclesiastes 3:11 
 

“A time to be healed...” 
Please pray for: Bob Hiner, Dawne Ciarleglio & Betty Smith 

 

“A time for joy…” 
Recently Baptized: Charlotte Johnson, Isabel Paez 

 

 “A time to love…” 
Recently Married:   Christine Toskovich & Cory Kuzmik 

 

“A time to mourn…” 
Recently Deceased:  Luis Martinez, Joan Coppola, 

Lina Fernandez & Casper Fernandez 

 

A time for peace…” 
For national and world leaders and for those in the Armed 

Services: Jessica DeRosa, John Paul Phillips, CPO Jennifer 

Smolinski, Michael Zahorniak, Captain Colin McNulty, Major 

Raymond G. Tierney, Capt. Brian Donlon, USMC, Major Brian 

Ferguson, Airman Martin E. Koerner Jr., Major Mark Wimmer, 

James Tully, Stone C. Koerner LCP, 1C2 Michael Shaver, 

Christopher Dykes.  

Calling all family members.  If you have a loved one serving in 

the forces, we would like to include them in our weekly bulletin so 

we can keep them close in prayer.  The names will remain on our 

list for three months.  If you would like their name to remain 

longer, please call Lisa at 201-891-1122 ext. 203. 

 

Our Parish Book of Remembrance is 

located in the Narthex, by the St. Elizabeth statue. 

You are welcome to inscribe names of loved ones, 

living and deceased, as well as special intentions for inclusion in 

parish Masses and prayers.  
 

 

UNTIL SEPTEMBER 9 th   
 

Monday –Thursday 9am -5pm  
 

Friday 9am -3pm  
 

Saturday 9am -12noon  
 

Sunday Closed  

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?q=on+line+giving&hl=en&sa=X&rls=com.microsoft:en-us:IE-SearchBox&biw=998&bih=542&tbm=isch&prmd=imvns&tbnid=Rxl37FK3kiHxYM:&imgrefurl=http://www.stmary.catholicweb.com/&docid=XF2s6S2qWJeEiM&imgurl=http://home.catholicweb.com/stmary/images/olg.jpg&w=1024&h=512&ei=s3jrToTPCoXw0gHPmtisCQ&zoom=1&iact=rc&dur=125&sig=107747519929604464240&page=2&tbnh=81&tbnw=162&start=16&ndsp=10&ved=1t:429,r:7,s:16&tx=58&ty=62
mailto:jenicapurisima@gmail.com
mailto:marlene@saintelizabeths.org
mailto:klewis@sainte-school.org
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R.C.I.A. 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 

RCIA is designed to welcome adults into our Catholic 

faith.  Preparation is a year-long ongoing process culminating at 

the Easter Vigil Mass and Easter Season.  The goal is to receive 

the Sacraments of Baptism (for non-Christians), Confirmation and 

Holy Eucharist.   

 

IS RCIA FOR YOU or SOMEONE YOU KNOW? 
Do you know someone or are you someone who is interested in 

becoming Catholic or is a Catholic but has yet to receive all of the 

Sacraments of Initiation (Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist)?  

The RCIA is a process of prayer, reflection, and learning that 

allows for the continual discernment of God’s will in our lives. 

Candidates include: 

· Non-baptized adults who wish to enter the Catholic Church 

· Baptized adult Christians of another denomination (i.e. 

Lutheran, Anglican, Presbyterian) who wish to continue their 

Christian faith in the Catholic Church. 

· Adult baptized Catholics who have not completed the 

Sacraments of Initiation (Holy Communion and/or 

Confirmation) and wish to do so. 
Now is a great time to get information and find out more!  For more 

information, please contact Jonathan Camiolo, 201-891-3262 x 225 or 

jcamiolo@saintelizabeths.org. 

 

 
 

RITE 

 OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 
If you are interested in inquiring about RCIA, please contact 
Jonathan Camiolo at 201-891-3262 ext. 225 or submit the form 
below. 

Name____________________________Phone _____________ 

Address _____________________________________________ 

____I am interested in becoming a Roman Catholic. 

____I am a Roman Catholic, but haven’t received Confirmation. 

____I would like more information. 

____I am a parish member and would like to join the RCIA team. 

Please detach and return to the Parish Center.  

 

 
 

 

ARCHDIOCESE OF NEWARK  

 

HOW TO REPORT ABUSE 
The Archdiocese of Newark takes very seriously any and all 

complaints of sexual misconduct by members of the clergy, 

Religious and lay staff of the Archdiocese   We encourage anyone 

with knowledge of an act of sexual misconduct to inform the 

Archdiocese immediately so that we may take appropriate action to 

protect others and provide support to victims of sexual abuse. 

Although we will report all allegations of abuse immediately to the 

appropriate County Prosecutor, we encourage anyone with an 

allegation of abuse also to reach out to the prosecutor.  Individuals 

who report an allegation of sexual misconduct may do so by 

calling the Victim's Assistance Coordinator of the Archdiocesan 

Office of Child and Youth Protection at (201) 407-3256.  

 

 

 
 

mailto:jcamiolo@saintelizabeths.org


JULY 16, 2017 
 

 4 

FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

JULY 16, 2017 
"The seed sown among thorns is 

the one who hears the word, but 

then worldly anxiety and the lure 

of riches choke the word and it 

bears no fruit. But the seed sown 

on rich soil is the one who hears 

the word and understands it, who 

indeed bears fruit and yields a 

hundred or sixty or thirtyfold." - Mt 13:22-23 
 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

Sunday:   Is 55:10-11/Ps 65:10-14/Rom 8:18-23/ 

Mt 13:1-23 or 13:1-9 

Monday:  Ex 1:8-14, 22/Ps 124:1b-8/Mt 10:34--11:1 

Tuesday:  Ex 2:1-15a/Ps 69:3, 14, 30-31, 33-34/ 

Mt 11:20-24 

Wednesday:  Ex 3:1-6, 9-12/Ps 103:1b-4, 6-7/Mt 11:25-27 

Thursday: Ex 3:13-20/Ps 105:1, 5, 8-9, 24-27/Mt 11:28-30 

Friday:  Ex 11:10--12:14/Ps 116:12-13, 15, 16bc-18/ 

  Mt 12:1-8 

Saturday:  Sg 3:1-4b or 2 Cor 5:14-17/Ps 63:2-6, 8-9/ 

  Jn 20:1-2, 11-18 
 

OTHER PRAYER EXPERIENCES 

Miraculous Medal Novena – Thurs. after 9 am Mass 

Novena to the Divine Mercy – Fri. after 9 am Mass 

Men’s Sharing – Elizabeth Rm. Sat. 7 am 

Morning Prayer – Mon.-Sat. 8:40 am 

Rosary- Each day after 7:00 & 9:00 am Mass 

 

SUPPORT FOR OUR PASTORAL ACTIVITIES 

“The seed sown among thorns is the one who hears the 

word but then the cares of the world and the lure of 

riches choke the word and it bears no fruit.” 

 Matthew 13:22 

Does the lure of the riches and material goods choke 

God out of your life?  Are you so caught up in worldly 

activities that you have no time for God?  Stewardship is a lifestyle 

to be lived every day.  It effects all the decisions we make.  What 

we receive at Mass every Sunday should be shared with others all 

the other days of the week. 
 

The gift of treasure for last weekend was 

$19,778 which $4,005 was from online giving.  

Thank you for your generous support! 

 

MEMORIALS FOR THE WEEK OF JULY 16
th

 

Altar Bread & Wine, Sanctuary Light, Candles on the 

Altar & Flowers for the St. Elizabeth’s Shrine: 

In Memory of Carmela Sature & Salvatore Taormina 

Given by:  The Minichetti Family. 
 

 

Traveling this summer?  
Need to know where and when to go to 

Mass?  Visit www.MassTimes.org .  

 

Sat. July 15 5:00 PM Ines Berardinelli, Mary 

Ciavarra, Nygren Family 

Sun. July 16 7:30 AM People of the Parish 

  9:00 AM Kenneth Maltheus 

  10:30 AM Bruna Morson 

  12:00 PM Emilio, Estrella  

   & Ellery Horrilleno 

 

Mon. July 17 

  7:00 AM Andy Sirell 

  9:00 AM Salvatore Taormina, 

   Carmela Sature 

 

Tue. July 18   St. Camilus de Lellis 

  7:00 AM Lidia & Danilo Tramantozzi 

   48
th

 Wedding Anniversary 

  9:00 AM Gringeri & D’Ura Families 

   Living & Deceased 

 

Wed. July 19 

  7:00 AM John Stanton 

  9:00 AM Ellen Nelson, Helen & 

   Raymond Fennell 

 

Thu. July 20   St. Apollinaris 

  7:00 AM Beverly O’Connor 

  9:00 AM George Burt 

 

Fri. July 21   St. Lawrence of Brindisi 

  7:00 AM Maria Rivano 

  9:00 AM St. Elizabeth’s Staff 

 

Sat. July 22 9:00 AM Memorial Mass 

  5:00 PM Patrick J. Greaney, Margaret 

Carollo, Robert Moriarty, William Zajicek, Natalie Sweller 

Sun. July 23 7:30 AM People of the Parish 

  9:00 AM Elizabeth MacCallum 

  10:30 AM John J. Cannizzo 

  12:00 PM Ciarleglio & Grosso Families 

 

 

 

http://www.masstimes.org/
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